Allen, Amber

From: Melanie Martinez

Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 3:33 PM

To: HPD Preservation; Allen, Amber
Subject: HR 23-027364-1611 Drake Ave

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Staff and Commission,

| strongly oppose the design planned for 1611 Drake because it does not conform to our Design Standards. As a
longtime resident of Fairview Park and one of the group who worked for so many years to achieve a National Register
District, | hope the Commission can help us retain our character, particularly by urging a more compatible design and
taking more time to work with the owner and builder.

Thank you,

Melanie Martinez

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





